PETITION

To Markham, Ontario town council and traffic management

We, the undersigned residents of Library Lane in the town of Markham, object to the proposed closure of the
Chambery Crescent entrance into the Unionville Library parking lot. Closing the Chambery Crescent
entrance will increase traffic on Library Lane impacting the safety of pedestrian and vehicular traffic.

We, the undersigned residents of Library Lane in the town of Markham, petition the town to study and

recommend alternate proposals that improve the safety in and around all three entry/exits of Unionville
Library. Drivers typically exit and enter the Library parking lot without stopping and at unsafe speeds while

our children are walking to the Library or Main Street Unionville.

PRINCIPLE PETITIONER:

Raymond Simmons



